
Brown  Rudnick  Adds  Michael
Bowe  and  Lauren  Tabaksblat
from Kasowitz
Brown Rudnick LLP today announced the addition of Michael Bowe
and Lauren Tabaksblat as partners in the Commercial Litigation
Practice  Group.  Both  attorneys  join  from  Kasowitz  Benson
Torres LLP and will be based in Brown Rudnick’s New York
office, the firm’s largest office. At Brown Rudnick, Bowe and
Tabaksblat  are  joining  a  robust  team  of  New  York’s  top
litigators.  Leveraging  the  firm’s  leading  white  collar,
restructuring, and intellectual property practices, as well as
its  entrepreneurial  use  of  alternative  fee  and  litigation
funding, they will drive additional growth in the New York and
national markets and solidify Brown Rudnick’s position among
the elite, go-to New York firms for complex litigation.

Bowe and Tabaksblat are trial lawyers and prepare every case
from  inception  for  trial.  Representing  plaintiffs  and
defendants, they have a proven track record of innovating
aggressive,  asymmetrical  litigation  strategies  to  secure
solutions other firms had advised clients were not possible.
Tabaksblat  has  litigated  complex  civil  RICO,  securities,
partnership, commercial real estate, professional malpractice,
insurance and other high-stakes disputes, in state and federal
jurisdictions across the country.

For almost 30 years, Bowe has successfully litigated virtually
every type of high-stakes business and personal case, on the
plaintiff and defense side, at both the trial and appellate
level, for major companies and high-profile individuals. His
unprecedented use of civil RICO and defamation law to stop
short-selling “bears raids” on insurer Fairfax Financial was
credited with restoring billions in market capitalization to
the company and its investors and led to the largest insider-
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trading  investigation  and  conviction  in  history,  and  he
recently secured millions of dollars for Fairfax from jury
verdicts awarding compensatory and punitive damages and trial
settlements. Similarly, Bowe secured hundreds of millions of
dollars in value for investors by using civil RICO laws to
secure the iconic Savoy hotel in Miami Beach from its lender.
His more recent trial successes also include a successful
verdict in Delaware Chancery Court on behalf of investors in
an  Oakland,  California  real  estate  partnership,  and  his
successful trial defense of Marine Major Jason Brezler before
a military tribunal after employing an unprecedented federal
court challenge to vacate the Marine Corps’ prior decision to
separate Major Brezler from service.

With more than 100 litigators in the United States and Europe,
Brown Rudnick has a consistent track record of success against
seemingly  insurmountable  obstacles  in  some  of  the  most
significant international and domestic litigations of our era.
Clients bring the firm their most difficult “bet the company”
disputes, for which it routinely crafts and implements novel
theories  and  strategies  opposite  entrenched  interests
represented by other major law firms. Brown Rudnick routinely
and successfully tries cases to conclusion and, as a result,
has extensive courtroom experience in jury, bench and arbitral
trials throughout the world.

Additional  biographical  information  and  credentials  are
available  on  Bowe  and  Tabaksblat’s  bio  pages  at
brownrudnick.com.


